
JOINT REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS: 

AUDIT SERVICES 

 

                 

                                   

 

The Townships of Admaston/Bromley, Greater Madawaska, Horton, McNab/Braeside 

and Whitewater Region along with the Town of Renfrew are requesting proposals for 

auditing services. 

RFP documents may be found on any of the respective websites or by emailing 

avereyken@admastonbromley.com. 

Deadline for Proposal Submission 

All proposals must be received in sealed envelopes no later than 2:00 p.m. on 
Wednesday, August 4th, 2021, identifying the proponent’s name, and clearly 

marked “AUDIT SERVICES RFP”, with same forwarded to: 

Allison Vereyken, Clerk/Treasurer 
Township of Admaston/Bromley 

477 Stone Road 
Renfrew, ON 

K7V 3Z5 

mailto:avereyken@admastonbromley.com

